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Teal Salmon Butty 

SMFA Bulletin: 30th April 2021 
Message from the Headteacher:   
It has been another lovely, bright week and the children have been 
busy focusing on their learning. I have enjoyed spending some time in 
classrooms this week. I was very impressed with children across EYFS 
and Key Stage One who are all working hard on their phonics. They 
have settled back into the Read Write Inc routine and are making 
pleasing progress. 
Children in Mr Crees’ Class have been reading a book called ‘The 
Extra Yarn’ and I was very impressed with their fantastic acting skills. 
Well done to Jenson, Fletcher, Thomas, Ronnie and Myleigh for 
speaking so clearly and with such great expression. 
The Enid Blyton and Jacqueline Wilson Class have written their own 
story based on the structure of Monsters Inc. I loved reading Caiden’s 
version and I can’t wait to read his ending – he has built up suspense 
brilliantly! 
Children in the JK Rowling Class are really enjoying their current 
reading book which contains lots of short stories. They have been 
comparing the characteristics between the fairies in the story and 
summarising the story lines. I was impressed with how well the 
children were referring to the text and choosing quotes to back up 
their ideas. 
The Michael Rosen Class have been learning about percentages and 
they are working really hard at responding to marking in their Maths 
Books – well done Year 6!  
Attendance 
Our 100% attendance winner of a £20 Amazon voucher this week is: 
The Poleszczuk Family. Overall, our Attendance is still poor. Please 
can you ensure your child is in school, on time, everyday. Mrs Haven 
and I have met regarding Persistent Absentees and letters will be sent 
out next week to those families causing greatest concern. 
Healthy Schools 
We continue to focus on children being ‘Ready to Learn’. All children 
are offered a bagel for breakfast each morning and water is available 
throughout the day. As well as this, it is important for children to 
have a good bedtime routine so that they are getting enough sleep. 
Please see this link for further advice on supporting your child in 
having a good sleep routine.   
TikTok 
It has been brought to our attention that a number of our children 
have TikTok accounts or are accessing TikTok through older siblings 

House Points 

Owls 
1667 

Panthers 
1659 

Dragons 
1662 

Dolphins 
1646 

 

 

Attendance  
   

Julia Donaldson 85.3% 

Judith Kerr 88% 

Oliver Jeffers 92.5% 

Roald Dahl 87.6% 

Enid Blyton 92.7% 

Jacqueline Wilson 83.3% 

Michael Morpurgo 82.8% 

J K Rowling 84.2% 

Michael Rosen 86.9% 

 
COVID NOTIFICATIONS 

 
If any of any of our children at SMFA are 
unfortunate enough to have a positive 
COVID test or need to self-isolate please 
do let the school know by completing this 
online form. Thank you    



  
 

  
 

or parents accounts. Please can I remind you that the official age 
rating for TikTok is 13+. The NSPCC have a useful page with 
information about TikTok, and how to stay safe when using it. 
Year 6 
We are currently investigating some end of term activities for Year 6 
and a possible overnight stay. Once we have confirmed what we are 
able to safely offer, we will let parents and children know. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Miss Debbie Conroy 

 


